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Dear Exalted Rulers and State Committee Chairman, 
 
I will be holding my Spring DD Clinic on April 3, 2022. Coffee and pastry will be available at 
9:00 a.m. with the Clinic beginning at 10:00 a.m. Exalted Rulers please ensure that your Lodge 
Secretaries, Leading Knights and Chairman of the Board of Directors or Trustees are present. 
 
State Committee Chairman, please be prepared to give a brief outline of your committee’s 
progress for the year or to report as you see fit. If a chairman cannot be present, please send a 
designate or send me a written report that can be shared with the members present. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued cooperation, I look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Henry Diemer, Jr. 
DDGER Vermont South 

 
 
 


